
FINAL 
PRINCETON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MINUTES FOR MEETING 

    September 20, 2016 
 

PRESENT:  
John Vieira, Ron Thompson, Brian Keevan, Holly Palmgren and Sue Mitchell from the PCC 

plus Brett Trowbridge Associate Member were in attendance.  

Brian Keevan called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

 
OLD BUSINESS: 

 Rachael Catlow spoke to the PCC regarding her interest in becoming a member.  She has 

a strong GIS background and gave the commission an overview of her experience.  A 

motion was made to make Rachael Catlow an Associate Member and recommend 

Rachael for the position to the Selectmen.  Richard Chase addressed the PCC at last 

month’s meeting, and Brian Foley reneged on his interest. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 A copy of the as built plan for 33 Grow Lane, Princeton was received.  The plan is dated 

Revision 8-10-16. 
 

 A phone call was received from Kevin Dorey regarding 11 Bigelow Road asking for 

information, he was advised to file a Request for Determination. 

 

 A phone call was received from Carl Koch regarding 247 Ball Hill road, he was advised 

to file a Request for Determination 

 

 PCC received an email for Mark Arnold regarding the Oberhelman property on 296 

Sterling Road a site visit to review the plantings that have been completed.  PCC 

scheduled a visit for September 26, at 5:30 pm. 
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CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE:  

 A Request for a Certificate of Compliance was received from Dominic Spano for 82 

Redemption Rock Tr. N.   DEP File # 267-0382.  A site visit took place on 9/18/16 with 

Brian Keevan and Ron Thompson from the PCC as well as Dominic Spano.  A 

Certificate of Compliance was unanimously issued stating that the silt fence can be 

removed once the Certificate is recorded. 

 

 A Request for a Certificate of Compliance was received from Ernest G. Lyford and Kyle 

J. Lyford for 34 Beaman Road, Princeton.  DEP File # 267-174.   A site visit took place 

on 9/18/16 with Brian Keevan and Ron Thompson from the PCC as well as the property 

owner.  Noted at the site visit was a 2
nd

 drive added in buffer zone to accommodate 1 car 

to pull off the road.  No impact to the wetlands was noted. 
 

FOREST CUTTING PLANS:   
 

The minutes from August 16, 2016 meeting was accepted with minor changes as noted.   

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM. 

       
Marsha Dowdy 

 

 

 

 

 


